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When the Premier visits Dimboola on, Friday, members of the Australian Aborigines’ 
League will present him with a petition on behalf of the half-caste Aborigines of 
Antwerp, drawing his attention to the “terrible housing conditions under which we 
live”. The petition will urge the Premier to make a grant immediately to provide them 
with proper housing, since the unhealthy conditions of the settlement is causing them 
great concern, especially regarding the future of their children. 


